
In December 2021, we embarked on agaij on trip to Zaare,
lodging at Nyamedua Children’s Home in Bolgatanga, Ghana.  

I’m this year, althoigu we did lesser activities we were able to
reach a wider range of the people in the community with
massive door-to-door and workplace-to-workplace 
 evangelism.  

In this year we engaged more in crusades and left donating
items to the orphanage.We were happy to receive the news of
their permanent and continued fellowship in lighthouse
Chapel in Bolgatanga.   

To God be the Glory for great things He has done! Thank you
and God bless you for your support!
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